
Roscow, Steve 

4/15/2010 1:54:12 PM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPQRATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

From:
Sent:
To:

Redacted

Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Velasquez, Carlos A. 
(carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Energy Division edits to draft opt-out letters

Bill, Trina, Daren—

Sorry for the delay, but attached are the Energy Division’s edits to your draft letters to customers re 
early opt-out, one “generic” and one for MEA. The “track changes” shows the changes we have made, 
all for the purpose of conveying a neutral tone and message.

Energy Division would like PG&E to use these versions, so please contact Gurbux directly if you have 
any questions. She may be reached at 415-703-1775.

Thanks,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

SB GT&S 0493071
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